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Next Meeting 

Blades Theme 

Journal 

- Wednesday, September lst, 1965. 7.30 p.m. 
' 

Fulham Conservative Club, 1 Shorrolds Road, S.W.6. 

PIDGRAMME 

Dr. Torigoye will talk on sword blades although the 

exact theme is not yet known. Members are reminded 

that no questions are to be asked at this session; should 

any member care to write out any question Dr.Torigoye will 

write the answer and it will be forwarded to the person 

concerned in due course, or it may be answered at the 

next talk which will probably be at the Victoria & Albert 

Museum towards the end of the month. All Members will be 

advised in good time. 

As agreed_at_the last meeting Members will be asked to pay 

15/- at this meeting to help with the expenses of the trip • 

PLEASE DO NOT bring anything for exhibition at this meeting. 

Any member who wishes to submit anything for Dr. Torigoye's, 

appraisal s~ould get in touch with John Harding as soon as 

possible. P~one: TWickenham Green 4598. 

Material for the Journal is now being accepted for publication. 
I 

We hope all members will contribute either towards the 

small adds or the research pool - lets have some actionl 
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